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It's Cool to be Conscious Harry O'Brien 2013-11-01 Harry O’Brien is widely recognised as an elite professional football
player in the AFL. Less known is the fact that ... deep down ... Harry is a philosopher at heart. There have been many
obstacles in Harry’s personal life. In dealing with these, Harry has developed an appreciation that his story may
inspire others to overcome their own challenges. It’s Cool to be Conscious includes personal stories from Harry’s life,
both on and off the field. He shares the four pillars that he believes can help anyone to achieve their very best: •
Seek a wide range of experiences • Believe you can control the outcomes in your life • Be open to the potential that
life has to offer • Meditate to clear the mind and calm your thoughts With the same passion that he applies to AFL
football, Harry now wants to help others. His frank and engaging story just may be the inspiration you need you to
follow your dreams, forge your own path and kick some goals!
Birth Tina Cassidy 2007-09 A detailed social history of childbirth examines the physical, political, social, religious,
and anthropological factors that influence how women bring new life into the world, examining such topics as why birth
can be difficult, how women have handled pain, the role of men during childbirth, and other important topics. Reprint.
Who Geoff Smart 2008-09-30 In this instant New York Times Bestseller, Geoff Smart and Randy Street provide a simple,
practical, and effective solution to what The Economist calls “the single biggest problem in business today”:
unsuccessful hiring. The average hiring mistake costs a company $1.5 million or more a year and countless wasted hours.
This statistic becomes even more startling when you consider that the typical hiring success rate of managers is only 50
percent. The silver lining is that “who” problems are easily preventable. Based on more than 1,300 hours of interviews
with more than 20 billionaires and 300 CEOs, Who presents Smart and Street’s A Method for Hiring. Refined through the
largest research study of its kind ever undertaken, the A Method stresses fundamental elements that anyone can
implement–and it has a 90 percent success rate. Whether you’re a member of a board of directors looking for a new CEO,
the owner of a small business searching for the right people to make your company grow, or a parent in need of a new
babysitter, it’s all about Who. Inside you’ll learn how to • avoid common “voodoo hiring” methods • define the outcomes
you seek • generate a flow of A Players to your team–by implementing the #1 tactic used by successful businesspeople •
ask the right interview questions to dramatically improve your ability to quickly distinguish an A Player from a B or C
candidate • attract the person you want to hire, by emphasizing the points the candidate cares about most In business,
you are who you hire. In Who, Geoff Smart and Randy Street offer simple, easy-to-follow steps that will put the right
people in place for optimal success.
Conscious Leadership Sarah Hawley 2021-05-11 Are you an entrepreneur and ready for a new way of engaging with your team
and your company? Do you yearn to feel more alive, passionate, and connected? You started your business with a desire to
create a lifestyle you love. One that includes more freedom for yourself while working on something truly fulfilling.
But that dream of freedom and purpose has yet to become a reality. Instead of leading a life filled with inspiration,
you find yourself: Working longer hours than ever before Struggling to manage and engage your team Constantly feeling
frustrated, overwhelmed, and stressed When Sarah started her first company in 2009, she felt all these things. Despite
reading book after book on best practices for business leadership, Sarah found herself loathing her team and feeling
that everyone around her was incompetent. She had fallen out of alignment, and 40 hours a week had suddenly turned into
80+ and a lot more stress! Fortunately, entrepreneurship and leading a team don't have to be all hustle and no play.
Sarah's journey from ego to heart reveals how to create a life of absolute freedom. She ditched everyone else's way of
doing things and embraced deep inner work to connect with her unique way of leading. It was the key to creating an
empowered and engaged team of people she loves working alongside and an abundant lifestyle she'd always imagined. For
Sarah, that lifestyle includes everything important in her life-working remotely with a global team, doing something
she's incredibly passionate about, traveling frequently, and waking up naturally each day (no alarms and rushed
mornings!). Sarah's story will inspire you toward discovering your unique heart-centered existence as an entrepreneur,
leader, and human.
Believe and Achieve W Clement stone 2017-07-10 In 1952, W. Clement Stone and Napoleon Hill joined forces and
philosophies. Stone added his Positive Mental Attitude (PMA) concept to Hill's principles, resulting in the classic
book, Success Through a Positive Mental Attitude. The two men spent the next ten years writing and lecturing about
achieving success through PMA. Their formula was to become the foundation for virtually all modern motivational writing.
Believe and Achieve is not the last word on creating success; that story will continue to evolve as long as the human
race endures. Instead, the Napoleon Hill Foundation hopes that it will be nothing more than the first words in the next
chapter of your life: the first of many chapters in which success is the theme.
Leading with Character James E. Loehr 2020-10-06 From leadership expert Dr. Jim Loehr, strengthen your moral and ethical
character for outstanding leadership results with this must-have set. Leading with Character: 10 Minutes a Day to a
Brilliant Legacy At the end of your life, how are you likely to be remembered? Chances are that people won’t be praising
your money, power, and status. Instead, the people you’ve impacted will remember you for your compassion and personal
strength—in short, your character. Unfortunately, many leaders are unaware of their character shortcomings and blind
spots that hold so many of us back from building the lasting legacy we are capable of. With the right motivation, you
can begin to strengthen your character and become a moral and ethical leader capable of creating lasting change. In
Leading with Character: 10 Minutes a Day to a Brilliant Legacy, Dr. Jim Loehr, cofounder of the Johnson & Johnson Human
Performance Institute, reveals 50 character competencies that you can practice daily to transform your life and work.
This book will also guide you through the process of developing a Personal Credo that will serve as your decision-making
mission statement. Most leaders never take the time to identify their own core values, instead defaulting to a reflexive
form of decision making. Gain an awareness of the conscious and unconscious processes that guide what you do and why you
do it, and take charge of your leadership legacy. Even good leaders are vulnerable to corruption. Read Leading with
Character to learn how human evolution and contemporary culture can lead us astray without our even knowing it. As we
work hard to get to the top, who are we becoming along the way? If we want to become heroes whose memories will long
outlast us, we need to channel our energy into creating habits that will add up to a strong and meaningful character.
The Personal Credo Journal: A Companion to Leading with Character We all want to become high impact leaders with a
robust ethical and moral character, but getting there is a challenge. Dr. Jim Loehr’s Leading with Character offers a
succinct plan for developing your character as a leader and building a meaningful legacy through your life’s work. The
Personal Credo Journal is a day-by-day workbook that will guide you through the process of identifying your core values
and crafting your Personal Credo—a statement of beliefs and values that will help you align every action and decision
with your deepest held ideals. With these activities and exercises, you’ll spend just a few minutes each day reflecting
on meaningful and thought-provoking prompts about your life story, your personal strengths and weaknesses, and your life
goals. By the end of this life-altering, 150-day challenge, you will have gained a deep self-knowledge and a clear
vision of your path forward as a leader. Take charge of the legacy you’ll leave behind, build character, and learn to
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use your Personal Credo to transform your life.
The Gap and The Gain Dan Sullivan 2021-10-19 As he did in WHO NOT HOW, Dr. Benjamin Hardy shares one of Dan Sullivan’s
simple yet profound teachings that until now has been known only to his Strategic Coach clients: unsuccessful people
focus on “The Gap,” but successful people focus on “The Gain.” "[T]his one simple concept is a masterclass on positive
psychology, healthy relationships, mental well-being, and high-performance. Everything that psychologists know about how
to create a high-functioning and successful person can be achieved using The GAP and the GAIN."- Dr. Benjamin Hardy Most
people, especially highly ambitious people, are unhappy because of how they measure their progress. We all have an
"ideal," a moving target that is always out of reach. When we measure ourselves against that ideal, we're in "the GAP."
However, when we measure ourselves against our previous selves, we're in "the GAIN." That is where the GAP and the GAIN
concept comes in. It was developed by legendary entrepreneur coach Dan Sullivan and is based on his work with tens of
thousands of successful entrepreneurs. When Dan's coaching clients periodically take stock of all that they've
accomplished-both personally and professionally-they are often shocked at how much they have actually achieved. They
weren't able to appreciate their progress because no matter how much they were getting done, they were usually measuring
themselves against their ideals or goals. In this book you will learn that measuring your current self vs. your former
self has enormous psychological benefits. And that's really the key to this deceptively simple yet multi-layered concept
that will have you feeling good, feeling grateful, and feeling like you are making progress even when times are tough,
which will in turn bolster motivation, confidence, and future success. If you're finding that happiness eludes you no
matter how much you've achieved, then learning this easy mindset shift will set you on a life-changing path to greater
fulfillment and success.
The Great CEO Within: The Tactical Guide to Company Building Matt Mochary 2019-12-05 Matt Mochary coaches the CEOs of
many of the fastest-scaling technology companies in Silicon Valley. With The Great CEO Within, he shares his highly
effective leadership and business-operating tools with any CEO or manager in the world. Learn how to efficiently scale
your business from startup to corporation by implementing a system of accountability, effective problem-solving, and
transparent feedback. Becoming a great CEO requires training. For a founding CEO, there is precious little time to
complete that training, especially at the helm of a rapidly growing company. Now you have the guidance you need in one
book.
Summary of the 15 Commitments of Conscious Leadership: a New Paradigm for Sustainable Success by Jim Dethmer, Diana
Chapman, Kaley Warner Klemp Thorough Thorough Summaries 2021-06-03 Thе 15 Cоmmіtmеntѕ of Cоnѕсіоuѕ Lеаdеrѕhір (2014)
tеасhеѕ уоu how tо become a соnѕсіоuѕ leader - a lеаdеr whо inspires роѕіtіvе change, creates a great wоrk аtmоѕрhеrе
аnd builds сlоѕе relationships іn their реrѕоnаl lіfе. Because leading is аbоut a lоt mоrе thаn just gіvіng оrdеrѕ.
DISCLAIMER: This book is a SUMMARY. It is meant to be a companion, not a replacement, to the original book.
Issues and trends in education for sustainable development Leicht, Alexander 2018-02-19
Conscious Loving Gay Hendricks 2009-10-21 Here is a powerful new program that can clear away the unconscious agreements
patterns that undermine even your best intentions. Through their own marriage and through twenty years' experience
counseling more than one thousand couples, therapists Gay and Kathlyn Hendricks have developed precise strategies to
help you create a vital partnership and enhance the energy, creativity, and happiness of each individual. You will learn
how to: Let go of power struggles and need for control; Balance needs for closeness and separateness; Increase intimacy
by telling the "microscopic truth"; Communicate in a positive way that stops arguments; Make agreements you can keep;
Allow more pleasure into your life. Addressed to individuals as well as to couples, Conscious Loving will heal old hurts
and deepen your capacity for enjoyment, security, and enduing love.
Leading Change John P. Kotter 1996 Offers advice on how to lead an organization into change, including establishing a
sense of urgency, developing a vision and strategy, and generating short-term wins.
Perpetual Pivot Mark Devolder 2020-11-04 HOW TO MANAGE CHANGE IN A COMPLEX BUSINESS WORLD Bursting with break-through
discoveries, Perpetual Pivot shows leaders the future of work: how to adapt to rapid change, create inclusive teams
empowered with synergistic potential, and attract, empower and keep the best employees. In this eye-opening new book,
Mark DeVolder takes us on a journey through the confusing, uncertain and sometimes perilous world of exponential change.
Never before in history have leaders faced our current level of fast and extreme change, where chaos, disruption and
crisis have become the norm. He asks the question, how do we successfully navigate through such a world? His answer is
that we must learn the skills of Perpetual Pivot, a continuous process of adapting, reinvention and anticipation. You
will be guided through the storm by world-renowned authority on Change Management, Dr. Mark DeVolder. Along the way,
Mark introduces us to extraordinary leaders involved high profile changes. You will meet the CEO responsible for
reinventing Egypt's largest company, executives who adapted to a $42 Billion merger, the CEO who predicted the future
for his industry, and the prison doctor who risked everything to deliver a secret message for Nelson Mandela from Robbin
Island. Throughout the book, DeVolder offers practical and illuminating insights into the dynamics of change and
transition management for our business and our personal lives―and their surprising interconnectedness to leadership,
employee engagement, team building, innovation and resilience. Entertaining, thought-provoking and intensely practical,
Perpetual Pivot provides a perfect balance between theory and practice. Most importantly, Mark explains HOW to pivot.
The book is filled with concrete tools and strategies that increase personal agility, rewires thinking and shines a
light on future trends. Perpetual Pivot's most valuable insights include: How to REINVENT yourself boldly, nimbly,
quickly How to SHIFT your leadership style to empowering others How to INCREASE team performance through synergy How to
PIVOT from resistance to engagement How to SUSTAIN success with resilience Perpetual Pivot presents vital lessons for
managing change - and best of all, shows you how to apply them to your own business and personal life. Mark DeVolder is
one of today's original thinkers on transitions and is a frequent presenter at top management meetings around the world.
He has worked with many Fortune 500 companies and industry leaders like NASA, Medtronic, MacDonald's, Siemens, PepsiCo
and Qatar Petroleum. In this book you will find clear thinking and clear direction around managing change in our modern
world of business.
The 80/80 Marriage Nate Klemp PhD 2021-02-09 NAMED ONE OF COSMOPOLITAN'S "15 BEST MARRIAGE BOOKS ALL COUPLES SHOULD
READ." An accessible, transformative guide for couples seeking greater love, connection, and intimacy in our modern
world Nate and Kaley Klemp were both successful in their careers, consulting for high-powered companies around the
world. Their work as mindfulness and leadership experts, however, often fell to the wayside when they came home in the
evening, only to end up fighting about fairness in their marriage. They believed in a model where each partner
contributed equally and fairness ruled, but, in reality, they were finding that balance near impossible to achieve. From
this frustration, they developed the idea of the 80/80 marriage, a new model for balancing career, family, and love. The
80/80 Marriage pushes couples beyond the limited idea of "fairness" toward a new model grounded on radical generosity
and shared success, one that calls for each partner to contribute 80 percent to build the strongest possible
relationship. Drawing from more than one hundred interviews with couples from all walks of life, stories from business
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and pop culture, scientific studies, and ancient philosophical insights, husband-and-wife team Nate and Kaley Klemp
pinpoint exactly what's not working in modern marriage. Their 80/80 model of marriage provides practical, powerful
solutions to transform your relationship and open up space for greater love and connection.
Growing Up at Work Yael C. Sivi 2021-05-25 Do your best “inner work” while you work. The workplace—whether in-person or
remote—is a unique laboratory where personal and interpersonal growth are tightly intertwined. What better place is
there to explore who you are and who you want to be? For nearly two decades, therapists and executive coaches Yael Sivi
and Yosh Beier have advised hundreds of employees, managers, and leaders on how to achieve authentic leadership,
emotional intelligence, and conscious collaboration. They now know that work provides us with a unique opportunity to
learn about ourselves, to better understand our core beliefs and assumptions, and to truly see the effect we can have on
others. Work gives us the chance to grow up. Growing Up at Work explores how you can • transform into an emotionally
mature leader and create healthy employees, teams, and organizations—and by extension, enhance your influence; • achieve
authentic, positive, lasting leadership growth through self-awareness and openness to deep personal growth; • realize
extraordinary results if you choose to grow from the inside out. By presenting inspiring real-life case studies, Sivi
and Beier examine how resolving professional dilemmas and leadership challenges can lead you on a dynamic journey of
personal growth and evolution.
Breaking the Chain of Low Self-Esteem Marilyn Sorensen 2006-06-15 This is the revised edition of the popular BREAKING
THE CHAIN OF LOW SELF-ESTEEM, viewed by many as the Bible of Self-Esteem. The book includes the Sorensen Self-Esteem
Test, exercises, and an index. Readers love this easy-to-read book and many have declared it to be the best self-help
book they've ever read. Other say it has completely changed their lives. Professionals say it contains startling new
insights into low self-esteem. SEL023000
Primal Leadership Daniel Goleman 2013 Annotation.
The Genius Zone Gay Hendricks, PH.D. 2021-06-29 Too often we live lives that we find unfulfilling, fail to reach our own
potential, and neglect to practice creativity in our daily routines. Gay Hendricks's The Genius Zone offers a way to
change that by tapping into your own innate creativity. Dr. Gay Hendricks broke new ground with his bestselling classic,
The Big Leap, which has become an essential resource for coaches, entrepreneurs, executives, and health practitioners
around the world. Originally published as The Joy of Genius, The Genius Zone has been updated and expanded throughout,
making it the essential next step beyond The Big Leap. In The Genius Zone, Hendricks introduces his brilliant exercise,
the Genius Move, a simple, life-altering practice that allows readers to end negative thinking and thrive authentically.
By using the Genius Move, readers will learn to spend more of their lives in their zone of genius—where creativity flows
freely and they are actively pursuing the things that offer them fulfillment and satisfaction. Filled with hands-on
exercises and personal stories from the author, The Genius Zone is an essential guide to creative fulfillment. If you
are committed to bringing forth your innate genius and making your largest possible creative contribution, The Genius
Zone will become a trusted companion for the journey.
PEAK Chip Conley 2017-10-30 Proven principles for sustainable success, with new leadership insight PEAK is the popular,
transformative guide to doing business better, written by a seasoned entrepreneur/CEO who has disrupted his favorite
industry not once, but twice. Author Chip Conley, founder and former CEO of one of the world’s largest boutique hotel
companies, turned to psychologist Abraham Maslow's Hierarchy of Needs at a time when his company was in dire need. And
years later, when the young founders of Airbnb asked him to help turn their start-up home sharing company into a worldclass hospitality giant, Conley once again used the principles he’d developed in PEAK. In the decade since this book's
first edition, Conley's PEAK strategy has been developed on six continents in organizations in virtually every industry.
The author’s foundational premise is that great leaders become amateur psychologists by understanding the unique needs
of three key relationships—with employees, customers, and investors—and this message has resonated with every kind of
leader and company including some of the world’s best-known, from Apple to Facebook. Avid users of PEAK have found that
the principles create greater loyalty and differentiation with their key stakeholders. This new second edition includes
in-depth examples of real-world PEAK companies, including the author’s own at Airbnb, and exclusive PEAK leadership
practices that will take you—and your company's performance—to new heights. Whether you're at a startup or a Fortune 500
company, at a for-profit, nonprofit, or governmental organization, this book can help you and your people reach
potential you never realized you had. Understand how Maslow's hierarchy makes for winning business practices Learn how
PEAK drove some of today's top businesses to success Help employees reach their full potential—and beyond Transform the
customer experience and keep investors happy The PEAK framework succeeds because it elevates the business from the
inside out. These same principles apply in the boardroom, the breakroom, and your living room at home, and have proven
to be the foundation of healthy, fulfilled lives. Even if you think you're doing great, you could always be doing
better—and PEAK gives you a roadmap to the next level.
The Buddha and the Badass Vishen Lakhiani 2020-06-09 NEW YORK TIMES, USA TODAY, AND #1 WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER •
Forget hustling. This book, from the author of The Code of the Extraordinary Mind, will disrupt your deeply held beliefs
about work, success, and, indeed, life. If you’re the average person in the developed world, you spend 70 percent of
your waking hours at work. And if you’re the average person, you’re miserable for most of those hours. This is simply
not an acceptable state of affairs for your one shot at life. No matter your station, you possess incredible unique
powers. It’s a modern myth that hard work and hustle are the paths to success. Inside you is a soul. And once you
unleash it fully into the domain of work, magic happens. Awakening the Buddha and the Badass inside you is a process
that will disrupt the way you work altogether. You’ll gain access to tools that bend the very rules of reality. • The
Buddha is the archetype of the spiritual master. The person who can live in this world but also move with an ease,
grace, and flow that comes from inner awareness and alignment. • The Badass is the archetype of the changemaker. This is
the person who is out there creating change, building, coding, writing, inventing, leading. The badass represents the
benevolent disruptor—the person challenging the norms so we can be better as a species. Once you integrate the skill
sets of both archetypes, you will experience life at a different level from most people. You will operate from a space
of bliss, ease, inspiration, and abundance. The Buddha and the Badass: The Secret Spiritual Art of Succeeding at Work
will show you how. Author of the New York Times bestseller The Code of the Extraordinary Mind and founder of Mindvalley,
Vishen Lakhiani has turned his own life and company into his research lab. He’s codified everything he’s learned into
the how-to steps in this book. The Buddha and the Badass teaches you how to master your work and your life.
The 15 Commitments of Conscious Leadership Jim Dethmer 2015 You'll never see leadership the same way again after reading
this book. These fifteen commitments are a distillation of decades of work with CEOs and other leaders. They are radical
or provocative for many. They have been game changers for us and for our clients. We trust that they will be for you
too. Our experience is that unconscious leadership is not sustainable. It won't work for you, your team or your
organization in the long term. Unconscious leadership can deliver short term results, but the costs of living and
leading unconsciously are great. Fear drives most leaders to make choices that are at odds with healthy relationships,
vitality and balance. This fear leaves a toxic residue that won't be as easily tolerated in an increasingly complex
business environment. Conscious leadership offers the antidote to fear. These pages contain a comprehensive road map to
guide you to shift from fear-based to trust-based leadership. Once you learn and start practicing conscious leadership
you'll get results in the form of more energy, clarity, focus and healthier relationships. You'll do more and more of
what you are passionate about, and less of what you do out of obligation. You'll have more fun, be happier, experience
less drama and be more on purpose. Your team will get results as well. They'll be more collaborative, creative,
energized and engaged. They'll solve issues faster, and once resolved the issues won't resurface. Drama and gossip will
all but disappear, and the energy and resources that fueled them will be redirected towards innovation and creativity.
Any one of these commitments will change your life. All of them together are revolutionary. Leaders who practice the 15
commitments: - End blame and criticism - Speak candidly, openly and honestly, in a way that invites others to do the
same - Find their unique genius - Let go of taking everything-especially themselves and their problems-so seriously 15-commitments-conscious-leadership-sustainable
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Create win for all solutions - Experience a new relationship to time and money where there is always enough What do you
need to bring to the table? Be curious. Sounds so simple, and yet in our experience it's a skill few have mastered. Most
of us are far more interested in being right and proving it, than we are in learning, growing and shifting out of our
old patterns. By default we gravitate towards the familiar. We're asking you to take a chance and explore the
unfamiliar. You'll get scared and reactive. We all do. So what? Just stay curious and let us introduce you to a whole
new world of leadership.
Under New Management David Burkus 2016-03-24 Nearly 70 per cent of employees in the UK aren't performing at their full
potential. At the roots of this problem are the policies and systems built to 'manage' these employees, which were
designed for a different era - the industrial economy. In the tradition of Jim Collins' bestselling Good to Great, in
Under New Management David Burkus, psychologist, professor of management at the College of Business at Oral Roberts
University and author of The Myth of Creativity, shines a light on the companies that are experimenting with new and
different models and policies for leading teams and managing people. From Amazon to Virgin, Volkswagen to Whole Foods,
these companies have developed a new set of best practices that may look counter-intuitive, but have become an integral
part of what makes them so high-performing, and that have established employee engagement and customer loyalty. The
purpose of this book and its research is to challenge you and your company on whether the time has come to re-examine
some of the most fundamental concepts in management today. The business of business is all about change and keeping up
with the latest trends. Here's your chance to see for yourself what kinds of management changes you should be thinking
of.
Pushed Jennifer Block 2007-09-10 In the United States, more than half the women who give birth are given drugs to induce
or speed up labor; for nearly a third of mothers, childbirth is major surgery -- the cesarean section. For women who
want an alternative, choice is often unavailable: Midwives are sometimes inaccessible; in eleven states they are
illegal. In one of those states, even birthing centers are outlawed.When did birth become an emergency instead of an
emergence? Since when is normal, physiological birth a crime? A groundbreaking journalistic narrative, Pushed presents
the complete picture of maternity care in America. Crisscrossing the country to report what women really experience
during childbirth, Jennifer Block witnessed several births - from a planned cesarean to an underground home birth.
Against this backdrop, Block investigates whether routine C-sections, inductions, and epidurals equal medical progress.
She examines childbirth as a reproductive rights issue: Do women have the right to an optimal birth experience? If so,
is that right being upheld? Block's research and experience reveal in vivid detail that while emergency obstetric care
is essential, there is compelling evidence that we are overusing medical technology at the expense of maternal and
infant health: Either women's bodies are failing, or the system is failing women.
Relational Intelligence Steve Saccone 2009-08-11 An insightful and practical guide for developing relational leadership
skills and engaging new paradigms of influence Relational Intelligence reveals how leaders can become smarter in the way
they conduct their relationships, and as a result, catalyze their impact. This book unwraps the hidden power of a
relational genius and the practical pursuits that contribute to increasing one's relational quotient (RQ). Steve Saccone
offers thought-provoking and compelling pathways into understanding the synergistic effect of relational intelligence,
mission, and influence. He demonstrates how critical the art of relational intelligence is for leaders who desire to
better serve those they lead, as well as the organizations and communities they love. Offers practical wisdom, engaging
anecdotes, and compelling stories that show leaders how to develop relational intelligence Delineates the essential
skills that make leaders relationally intelligent Unwraps six roles of a relational genius and how these transform our
approaches to influence Includes Foreword by Erwin Raphael McManus A new book in the popular Leadership Network Series
The author reveals how to increase one's awareness of the nuances in relational dynamics and suggests ways to help
navigate relationships more intelligently and productively.
High Performing Investment Teams Jim Ware 2012-06-28 High Performing Investment Teams "Although most leaders agree
teamwork is important, few businesses effectively build collaborative, synchronized teams. High Performing Investment
Teams is an excellent guidepost for any manager striving to create a winning team and develop bench strength for the
future." —John W. Rogers Jr., Chairman and Chief Executive Officer, Ariel Capital Management, LLC "Turning individual
talent into team performance is the ultimate challenge for an investment organization, but also the key to building a
sustainable investment franchise. Focus Consulting has captured the essence of how to leverage your intellectual capital
for maximum and enduring success." —Michelle R. Seitz, CFA, Principal, Head of Investment Management, Executive
Committee Member, William Blair & Company, LLC "Focus Consulting's work on behaviors of top teams is clear, effective,
and practical. We recommend it highly for investment firms that are serious about world-class collaboration." —Terry
Toth, President, Northern Trust Global Investments "Focus Consulting really understands that attracting and motivating
talented people makes all the difference for asset managers. Their work is based on years of experience helping
investment firms build strong cultures with productive behaviors." —Scott Powers, Chief Executive Officer, Old Mutual
Asset Management "Focus Consulting understands the people aspect of the investment business. They know the investment
business and how to make collaboration work." —Harin de Silva, PhD, CFA, President, Analytic Investors
Work Disrupted Jeff Schwartz 2021-01-07 If you only read one book on the future of work, Work Disrupted: Opportunity,
Resilience, and Growth in the Accelerated Future of Work should be that book. The future of work swept in sooner than
expected, accelerated by Covid-19, creating an urgent need for new maps, new mindsets, new strategies-- and most
importantly, a trusted guide to take us on this journey. That guide is Jeff Schwartz. A founding partner of Deloitte
Consulting’s Future of Work practice, Schwartz brings clarity, humor, wisdom, and practical advice to the future of
work, a topic surrounded by misinformation, fear, and confusion. With a fundamental belief in the power of human
innovation and creativity, Schwartz presents the key issues, critical choices, and potential pitfalls that must be on
everyone’s radar. If you're anxious about robots taking away your job in the future, you will take comfort in the
realistic perspective, fact-based insights, and practical steps Schwartz offers. If you're not sure where to even begin
to prepare, follow his level-headed advice and easy-to-follow action plans. If you're a business leader caught between
keeping up, while also being thoughtful about the next moves, you will appreciate the playbook directed at you. If
you're wondering how Covid-19 will change how and where you will work, Work Disrupted has you covered. Written in a
conversational style by Schwartz, with Suzanne Riss, an award-winning journalist and book author, Work Disrupted offers
a welcome alternative to books on the topic that lack a broad perspective or dwell on the problems rather than offer
solutions. Timely and insightful, the book includes the impact of Covid-19 on our present and future work. Interviews
with leading thinkers on the future of work offer additional perspectives and guidance.Cartoons created for the book by
leading business illustrator Tom Fishburne bring to life the reader’s journey and the complex issues surrounding the
topic. Told from the perspective of an economist, management advisor, and social commentator, Work Disrupted offers
hope--and practical advice--exploring such topics as: How we frame what lies ahead is a critical navigational tool.
Discover the signposts that can serve as practical guides for individuals who have families to support, mortgages to
pay, and want to stay gainfully employed no matter what the future holds. The importance of recognizing the rapidly
evolving opportunities in front of us. Learn how to build resilience—in careers, organizations, and leaders—for what
lies ahead. Why exploring new mental models helps us discover the steps we need to take to thrive. Individuals can
decide how to protect their livelihood while businesses and public institutions can consider how they can lead and
support workforces to thrive in twenty-first-century careers and work. "Jeff's marvelous book is a roadmap for the new
world of work with clear signposts. His insights will help readers discover opportunities, take action, and find hope in
uncertain times. The ideas are fresh, beautifully crafted, and immediately applicable. This is not only a book to be
read, but savored and used." —Dave Ulrich, Rensis Likert Professor, Ross School of Business, University of Michigan;
Partner, the RBL Group; Co-author Reinventing the Organization
The Twelve Monotasks Thatcher Wine 2021-12-07 Reclaim your attention, productivity, and happiness with this
“captivating, informative and beautifully written” book by learning how to keep your focus on one familiar task at a
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time (Nate Berkus). Modern life is full of to-do lists, all-consuming technology and the constant pressure to be doing
and striving for more. What if you could train your brain to focus on one thing at a time? What if the secret to better
productivity involved doing less, not more? Drawing on research in psychology, neuroscience, and mindfulness, The Twelve
Monotasks provides a clear and accessible plan for life in the twenty-first century. Practice resisting distractions and
building focus by doing the things you already do—like reading, sleeping, eating, and listening—with renewed attention.
For example, the next time you go for a walk, don’t try to run an errand or squeeze in a phone call, but instead, notice
the cool breeze on your face and the plants and birds that may cross your path. Immerse yourself in the activity and let
time melt away, even if you’re only actually out for 20 minutes. Notice how much clearer your head feels when you return
home. This is the magic of monotasking. With monotasking you will: Become more productive Produce higher quality work
Reduce stress And increase happiness. Thatcher Wine’s The Twelve Monotasks will help you do one thing at a time, and do
it well, so you can enjoy all of your life!
The Drama-Free Office Jim Warner 2012-07-04 Learn proven, field-tested techniques to manage disruptive, drama-causing
subordinates, peers, and bosses to dramatically improve productivity and boost the bottom line.
Maria Theresa of Austria Regine Neuhauser 2019
Conscious Business Fred Kofman 2008-11
13 Guidelines for Effective Teams Kaley Klemp 2011-07-25 Good communication is at the heart of every successful team. 13
Guidelines for Effective Teams gives each individual within an organization the power to create the most reliable
environment for effective communication. Used by an entire team, the stage is set for breakthrough creativity and toptier productivity. Team facilitator Kaley Warner Klemp has compiled these powerful principles into a concise pocket
manual, making effective team communication accessible in virtually any work environment.
Fashion Industry Riccardo Beltramo 2020-02-05 Fashion is a lot more than providing an answer to primary needs. It is a
way of communication, of distinction, of proclaiming a unique taste and expressing the belonging to a group. Sometimes
to an exclusive group. Currently, the fashion industry is moving towards hyperspace, to a multidimensional world that is
springing from the integration of smart textiles and wearable technologies. It is far beyond aesthetics. New properties
of smart textiles let designers experiment with astonishing forms and expressions. There are also surprising contrasts
and challenges: a new life for natural fibers, sustainable fabrics and dyeing techniques, rediscovered by eco-fashion,
and "artificial apparel," made of wearable electronic components. How is this revolution affecting the strategies of the
fashion industry?
The Evolved Executive Heather Hanson Wickman 2021-09-15 Today's forward-thinking leaders know that the future of work is
human; it's about catalyzing people in pursuit of a meaningful mission. By leading organizations with soul, purpose, and
love, conscious leaders can heal the crisis of suffering present in many organizations and revitalize the workforce
through innovative practices and deep self-awareness. In this introspective and deeply insightful guide, former
healthcare executive Heather Hanson Wickman, PhD, offers practical advice, invaluable strategies, and cutting-edge
practices that allow leaders to Accelerate individual and organizational growth Breakthrough stubborn and persistent
roadblocks Transform fears to achieve their highest potential With The Evolved Executive, leaders can shatter the taboo
of bringing love into business and, in so doing, awaken their soul and liberate the soul of their organizations. It's
time to create a better way to work.
Reboot Jerry Colonna 2019-06-18 One of the start-up world’s most in-demand executive coaches—hailed as the “CEO
Whisperer” (Gimlet Media)—reveals why radical self-inquiry is critical to professional success and healthy relationships
in all realms of life. Jerry Colonna helps start-up CEOs make peace with their demons, the psychological habits and
behavioral patterns that have helped them to succeed—molding them into highly accomplished individuals—yet have been
detrimental to their relationships and ultimate well-being. Now, this venture capitalist turned executive coach shares
his unusual yet highly effective blend of Buddhism, Jungian therapy, and entrepreneurial straight talk to help leaders
overcome their own psychological traumas. Reboot is a journey of radical self-inquiry, helping you to reset your life by
sorting through the emotional baggage that is holding you back professionally, and even more important, in your
relationships. Jerry has taught CEOs and their top teams to realize their potential by using the raw material of their
lives to find meaning, to build healthy interpersonal bonds, and to become more compassionate and bold leaders. In
Reboot, he inspires everyone to hold themselves responsible for their choices and for the possibility of truly achieving
their dreams. Work does not have to destroy us. Work can be the way in which we achieve our fullest self, Jerry firmly
believes. What we need, sometimes, is a chance to reset our goals and to reconnect with our deepest selves and with each
other. Reboot moves and empowers us to begin this journey.
Go Slow to Go Fast Damian D. "Skipper" Pitts 2015-07-07 "Go Slow to Go Fast" is the step-wise procedural approach that
reviewers have called “a timely book that creates much needed dialogue” about how to challenge the norms using empirical
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findings that will ‘work,’ ‘will matter’ and ‘will stick!’ Others have stated the “usefulness of the text at a time
where industries are facing a crisis in leadership; integrating a fresh approach from the objective advice offered
throughout the text."
No Self, No Problem Chris Niebauer 2019-09-03 While in grad school in the early 1990s, Chris Niebauer began to notice
striking parallels between the latest discoveries in psychology, neuroscience, and the teachings of Buddhism, Taoism,
and other schools of Eastern thought. When he presented his findings to a professor, his ideas were quickly dismissed as
“pure coincidence, nothing more.” Fast-forward 20 years later and Niebauer is a PhD and a tenured professor, and the
Buddhist-neuroscience connection he found as a student is practically its own genre in the bookstore. But according to
Niebauer, we are just beginning to understand the link between Eastern philosophy and the latest findings in psychology
and neuroscience and what these assimilated ideas mean for the human experience. In this groundbreaking book, Niebauer
writes that the latest research in neuropsychology is now confirming a fundamental tenet of Buddhism, what is called
Anatta, or the doctrine of “no self.” Niebauer writes that our sense of self, or what we commonly refer to as the ego,
is an illusion created entirely by the left side of the brain. Niebauer is quick to point out that this doesn't mean
that the self doesn't exist but rather that it does so in the same way that a mirage in the middle of the desert exists,
as a thought rather than a thing. His conclusions have significant ramifications for much of modern psychological
modalities, which he says are spending much of their time trying to fix something that isn’t there. What makes this book
unique is that Niebauer offers a series of exercises to allow the reader to experience this truth for him- or herself,
as well as additional tools and practices to use after reading the book, all of which are designed to change the way we
experience the world—a way that is based on being rather than thinking.
Achieving Sustainable Development and Promoting Development Cooperation Department of Economic & Social Affairs 2008
This book presents an overview of the key debates that took place during the Economic and Social Council meetings at the
2007 High-level Segment, at which ECOSOC organized its first biennial Development Cooperation Forum. The discussions
also revolved around the theme of the second Annual Ministerial Review, "Implementing the internationally agreed goals
and commitments in regard to sustainable development."--P. 4 of cover.
The Big Leap Gay Hendricks 2009-04-21 “Gay Hendricks is a great role model for true success. He enjoys abundance and a
deep connection with his own spiritual essence, and at the same time has lived for three decades in a thriving marriage.
Now, he shows us how to do it for ourselves.” — Mark Victor Hansen, co-author of Cracking the Millionaire Code In The
Big Leap, Gay Hendricks, the New York Times bestselling author of Five Wishes, demonstrates how to eliminate the
barriers to success by overcoming false fears and beliefs. Fans of Wayne Dyer, Eckhart Tolle, Marianne Williamson, and
The Secret will find useful, effective tips for breaking down the walls to a better life in The Big Leap.
Conscious Leadership John Mackey 2020-09 In 2013, Whole Foods CEO John Mackey started a movement with Conscious
Capitalism, a New York Times bestseller that taught the power of the heroic spirit of business. Since then, readers and
fans have been asking Mackey for a follow-up on leadership. Now he's answered their call, to inspire entrepreneurs and
trailblazers to take the next step: as leaders who see beyond the bottom line. Conscious Leadership pulls back the veil
on the strategies that have helped Mackey shepherd Whole Foods through four decades of incredible growth and innovation,
including its recent sale to Amazon. Through time-tested virtues, from Passion for Purpose to Seek Win-Win-Win
Solutions, each chapter will challenge you to rethink conventional business wisdom. The book weaves together anecdotes
and case studies, profiles of other conscious leaders and innovative techniques for self-development -- culminating in
an empowering call to action.
HBR's 10 Must Reads on Managing People, Vol. 2 (with bonus article “The Feedback Fallacy” by Marcus Buckingham and
Ashley Goodall) Harvard Business Review 2020-03-24 Are you a good boss--or a great one? Get more of the management ideas
you want, from the authors you trust, with HBR's 10 Must Reads on Managing People (Vol. 2). We've combed through
hundreds of Harvard Business Review articles and selected the most important ones to help you master the innumerable
challenges of being a manager. With insights from leading experts including Marcus Buckingham, Michael D. Watkins, and
Linda Hill, this book will inspire you to: Draw out your employees' signature strengths Support a culture of honesty and
civility Cultivate better communication and deeper trust among global teams Give feedback that will help your people
excel Hire, reward, and tolerate only fully formed adults Motivate your employees through small wins Foster
collaboration and break down silos across your company This collection of articles includes "Are You a Good Boss--or a
Great One?," by Linda A. Hill and Kent Lineback; "Let Your Workers Rebel," by Francesca Gino; "The Feedback Fallacy," by
Marcus Buckingham and Ashley Goodall; "The Power of Small Wins," by Teresa M. Amabile and Steven J. Kramer; "The Price
of Incivility," by Christine Porath and Christine Pearson; "What Most People Get Wrong About Men and Women," by
Catherine H. Tinsley and Robin J. Ely; "How Netflix Reinvented HR," by Patty McCord; "Leading the Team You Inherit," by
Michael D. Watkins; "The Overcommitted Organization," by Mark Mortensen and Heidi K. Gardner; "Global Teams That Work,"
by Tsedal Neeley; "Creating the Best Workplace on Earth," by Rob Goffee and Gareth Jones.
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